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Jacqueline Burton

From: Planning Department

Subject: FW: Objection to Workforce Camp Permits in Pink Mountain

From: Daniel Serruya   
Sent: July 7, 2021 1:50 PM 
To: prrd dc <prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: Objection to Workforce Camp Permits in Pink Mountain 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  

Dear Sir/Madam,  

I am writing to object to new camps being granted permits in the Pink Mountain region as they represent a real 
detriment to the local camp businesses already operating in the area, especially when there is not enough 
activity to sustain the existing businesses. Furthermore, the camps that are requesting permits are US owned 
entities. I have been working as a consultant for camp companies in the Pink Mountain region since 2013 and I 
know first hand that many local and regional residents, from Dawson Creek to Fort Nelson, rely on these 
businesses for work, whether directly or through the supply chain. Adding new camps that are owned by US 
companies will definitely hurt local businesses and residents. 

Kind Regards, 
Daniel Serruya 

 


